
  

 
 
 

Parish & Town Councils 
District of South Norfolk      
 
Friday 6th May 2022 
  
Dear Clerk 
 
Anti-social Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014  
Proposed a Public Space Protection Order: South Norfolk  
  
I am writing to consult you on a proposal to re-make a Public Space Protection Order 
(PSPO) under the Anti-social Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014 as required by the 
Act.    
  
The PSPO will cover the administrative district of South Norfolk and will require the person in 
control of a dog to clean up after it fouls and this applies to everyone.   
 

Our existing PSPO covers the administrative district of South Norfolk and requires 
the person in control of a dog to clean up after it fouls and this applies to everyone.   
  
Further it will exclude dogs from enclosed children’s play areas (i.e., those enclosed 
by a fence) in South Norfolk that are open to the air.  There is an exemption for those 
who are reliant on assistance dogs.  
  
A copy of the proposed PSPO is attached to the email for your information and I 
would welcome any comments your Council wishes to make by the 17th June 2022. 

 

   
Yours sincerely  
   

Teri Munro  

Community Safety & Interventions Lead  

Email: teri.munro@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk 

Tel: 01603 430510 
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